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Summary 

This bill would prohibit the Board of Animal Health from approving new registrations for the 
possession of farmed white-tailed deer. Under current law and the bill, the Department of 
Natural Resources may seize and destroy white-tailed deer and other farmed cervids possessed 
by a person who is not registered with the Board of Animal Health. 
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